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DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE

Effective immediately - Marktech Optoelectronics has obtained a new source for the "P" type and "NJ" type lens 

caps used on all TO metal-can devices

The reason for the change is that the original supplier has discontinued manufacturing this product.  A new 
source in Japan will now be supplying these lens caps.

NOTE: Based on current backlog and estimated forecasts, there is sufficient stock to maintain production 
until the end of 2016

Part Change for Marktech Optoelectronics LEDs 

Announced March 15, 2016, (Updated August 29, 2018)

Effective Immediately

The following parts are affected by this announcement:

All TO metal-can type products using the "P" type and "NJ" type lens caps 

(See B-NJ product list  --- page 2 below --- for a descriptions of all current 
affected items)

Marktech Optoelectronics believes this change will be transparent to the majority of 
customers / end users.  The lens caps are made to the same original specification, 
however, in some cases, the optical performance may vary slightly.  It is the 
recommendation of Marktech engineering that all customers be informed of this change 
and new samples be provided for evaluation.
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